
 

 

RESIDENTS MEETING 
FOR HOMEOWNERS OF HOUSES WITH CLADDING 

 

Are you a homeowner or living in shared ownership, and have received a letter, phone 
call or visit from Barnet Council about replacing the cladding on your house and 
insulating it at your own cost?  
 
There are hundreds of us affected. Please do not feel you are alone in this situation.  
 
The residents’ group is holding a meeting for homeowners to discuss the issues raised 
by the Council’s communications and plans.  
 
This is a time and space for residents to come together and feel both supported by 
other and united as a group.  

 
Join us at our next meeting on Saturday 22nd June 2024 at 6pm 

The Annunciation RC Church Hall 
4 Thirleby Road, Burnt Oak HA8 0HQ 

(Donations towards the cost of the hall hire are welcome) 
 
Purpose of the meeting: 

- Update the group on latest progress 
- Invite visiting speakers on relevant topics 
- Discuss and decide how best to challenge the council’s stance 
- Formulate a “next steps” plan 

 
We are also on: 

Website: www.residentsresponse.com 
WhatsApp: to join please contact George on 07950 734199 

 
Aims of the group: 

- Stand up to the Council with and on behalf of as many affected homeowners as 
possible, speaking up for those who are unable to make their voices heard 

- Support and work with each other inclusively by sharing knowledge, information 
and skills in a way that will help the group achieve the best outcomes for all 

- Share questions asked of, and responses received form, the Council, government 
representatives and other organisations 

- Deliver our best responses to the Council’s assertions 

http://www.residentsresponse.com/

